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This Week in Math: 

 
6th Grade Math students learned 

about unit prices. Using the information, 

the students were able to compare 

different rates to determine “the 

better buy” and participated in an 

activity with a classmate where they 

had to determine the better deal given 

items at two different supermarkets. 

The students did a great job finding the 

unit rates, and even realized that they 

have done this before, but now with a 

new vocabulary term. Great job 6th 

grade, keep working hard!  

8th Grade Math students engaged in 

a gallery walk activity where they 

worked with a partner to determine the 

sequence/composition of 

transformations, including translations, 

reflections, and rotations, that occurred 

from a pre-image to a final image. The 

students did a great job not only 

identify the transformations, but using 

the proper notations and vocabulary. 

Great job 8th grade math students, keep 

up the great work!  
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Week of March 9th: 
(Please visit the Assessments Calendar tab on 

my class website as well as your student’s Google 

Calendar as changes may occur) 

 

Monday, 3/9: 

8th Grade Math 

(Quiz: Topics 6.4 & 6.5) 

 

Wednesday, 3/11: 

Algebra 1 

(Quiz: Topics 7.1 – 7.5) 

7th Grade Math 

(Quiz: Topics 8.1 – 8.2) 

 

Friday, 3/13: 

6th Grade Math 

(Quiz: Topics 5.8 – 5.10 

8th Grade Math 

(Quiz: Topics 6.6 & 6.7) 
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